

CRES PTA NEWSLETTER



LOOK AHEAD

Sweetfrog Fundraiser

Support the PTA with your purchase of a sweet treat!

Date: 28 September, 2024

Time : All Day

October General Meeting

Our monthly meeting now in a hybrid format from the CRES Media Center. Childcare by KAH.

Date : October 01, 2024 Time : 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm

Chipotle Fundraiser

Support the PTA with your dinner purchase!

Date : October 07, 2024 Time : 5:00 pm - 9:00 pm

IN THIS ISSUE

- SIGN-UP DRIVE
- FUNDRAISING
- HOLIDAY MARKET





SIGN UP CAMPAIGN WRAPS UP

Our PTA board had a presence at a number of back to school events to drive awareness and connect with our community. We had a table at Open House, put on Popsicles in the Park before school started, Drop-Off Donuts on the first day and our Fall Cookout, boosting our membership to over 50 families and providing us with operating funds for the year.







PRE-SERVICE BAGEL BREAKFAST

To thank our teachers and welcome them back at the start of the school year, the PTA catered bagels, pastries, coffee and juice for one of the days of their pre-service week. We look forward to working closely with the administration, teachers and staff in the coming year!



FUNDRAISING

We've started planning monthly community-oriented fundraising events! This month we're partnering with Sweetfrog Frozen Yogurt in White Oak. We also have Chipotle, Ledo's Pizza and Chik-Fil-A planned as well as our Scholastic Book Fair returning in the Spring. Keep your eyes on your child's send-homes for details on how to participate! The proceeds will cover our dues obligation to County, State and National PTAs, as well as our community and teacher appreciation events!







In our most recent general meeting, the attendees voted to go-ahead with plans for a holiday market event! So far, we have secured the venue, received commitments from several vendors, confirmed materials and projects for a student art gallery, and received confirmation from KAH that they would support an activity. We will also have a bake sale table and a raffle.

If you are a crafter who would like to have a table for your business, please reach out to cannonroadelementaryschoolpta@gmail.com.